
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

February 17, 2015 
 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, February 17, 

2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City 

Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 

  

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 

 

Council members present were: 

 

Councilor Ricky Baker   Councilor Bo Johnson    Councilor Kevin Small 

Councilor Ben Thackerson  Councilor Becky Johnson   Mayor Webster 

 

Absent: None 

 

The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.  

City Manager Ronnie Dixon discussed the future of the library including an interim period in which the 

library director of Pinson would evaluate and make recommendations for the Clay library.  

Mayor Webster reminded the Council to file their Statement of Economic Interest. 

Mr. Dixon stated that the Council will need to review the Personnel Policy for compliance with the 

Affordable Care Act.  

 

The Pre-Council meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


